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Message from 
Mrs. Hartford

dates to remember

reminder

Solar Eclipse:  Monday
August 8th, A partial Solar
Eclipse is expected to be
visible in our area around
3:13. We have ordered solar
eclipse glasses for all
students and they will be
given out that afternoon.
Please consider that some
children may be on the
school buses during this
time. The students will have
their glasses but may not
have supervision while on
the bus. You may prefer to
pick them up at school prior
to the eclipse time to both
ensure supervision and to
celebrate the rare event
together.

4/9 MES PTCO Meeting
6:30 pm - MES Library
4/12 Friday - NO School -
Beginning of April Vacation
4/15 - 19 No School - April
Vacation
4/26 Cynthia Lord - Author
visit
4/26 MES VIP Dance -
Sponsored by PTCO

If the snow returns on
Thursday, we appreciate
you sending students with
snowpants and boots!


